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Congratulations! Dean Josef Sorett and the members of the Committee on Admissions join me in the most
rewarding part of my job — informing you that you have been admitted to the Columbia College Class of 2027.

You have every reason to be proud of the achievements that we acknowledge with this joyous news. We hope you
will also celebrate your admission with the family, friends, teachers, counselors and others who have helped you
along the way. We see in you an individual who will embrace everything that Columbia has to offer, and we are
eager for you to contribute your unique voice and gifts to our college, campus, community and city.

At Columbia, you will surround yourself with friends, faculty and advisers who bring a world of different talents,
backgrounds and perspectives to our campus. You will also immerse yourself in a curriculum that is both
timeless and deeply relevant, and discover endless opportunities to explore interests, activities and passions both
old and new — all in a city that is simply unlike any other.

As you prepare to embark on this exciting new chapter, please explore the Welcome Portal, designed specifically
for the Class of 2027. There, you will also respond to your offer of admission and learn more about next steps in
the process, including the status of your financial aid application. Should you have any questions, our admissions
staff is available to assist you.

This is just the beginning of your college journey, and all of us at Columbia look forward to welcoming you to our
community in the fall!

Warmest regards,

Jessica Marinaccio
Dean of Undergraduate Admissions and Financial Aid
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